Dunlap Community Unit School District 323
Board of Education Meeting
April 16, 2025

INFORMATION ITEM

TO: Members of the Board of Education
Dr. Scott Dearman, Superintendent

FROM: Dr. Matt Andrews, Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum, Instruction & Human Resources
Mrs. Stacy Berg, Principal, Wilder-Waite Grade School

SUBIJECT: Wilder-Waite Grade School Title | Schoolwide Plan

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Public School Districts that have established Title | Schoolwide Plans are required to revisit and have their schoolwide
plans approved again by their respective boards of education periodically. Wilder-Waite Grade School had its initial Title |
Schoolwide Plan approved at the August 2019 Board of Education Meeting. The integrity of the plan as presented will not
change, as it speaks to the means in which additional funding will be utilized initially.

Wilder-Waite Grade School will utilize summative assessment reports over the coming year along with local benchmark
testing data from the beginning of the next school year to conduct a needs assessment in an effort to determine any
updated needs specific to the building. This annual review of performance data is completed annually, however, the
formal needs assessment will be completed this year given the updated status of the plan.

In order to receive the Title-I Schoolwide Waiver as Wilder-Waite is below the 40% poverty threshold, the current plan
must be approved.

Please email or call me with any questions.
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